
 

 

 
Leroy Anderson Foundation, Inc. 

P.O. Box 447 
Woodbury, CT 06798 

 
 
 
        September 10, 2018 

 

 

Dear Yulia, 

 

   Congratulations on a spectacular performance at the Leroy Anderson House 

yesterday.  The program was delightful and your performance was absolutely 

perfect !   

 

   This was the first public music performance at the Leroy Anderson House.  

You honored us and our guests with some truly beautiful music, interpreted 

with sensitivity and excellence.  The audience and the Anderson family 

thoroughly enjoyed your presentation.  Your arrangement of the 2nd 

movement “Andante” of Leroy Anderson’s Piano Concerto in C was 

wonderful.  The audience showed their great appreciation for your program 

with a long ovation that was justly deserved. 

 

   Many thanks for the beautiful music, for your excellent arrangement of the 

“Andante” of the Anderson Piano Concerto, and for getting our concert 

programs off to a great start. We look forward to another performance by 

you at the Leroy Anderson House. 

 

   Very best wishes to you, your husband Valeriy and to your children Sasha, 

Gwen and Benjamin. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

  Rolf 

 

Rolf Anderson 

Vice President 

Leroy Anderson Foundation, Inc. 


